
 

 
 

 

 

 

SPECTIR LLC AWARDED REMOTE SENSING CONTRACT WITH NATIONAL GRID 

 

Reno, NV – May 3, 2017 – SpecTIR’s Remote Sensing team is pleased to announce that it has been awarded 

a contract with National Grid to provide hyperspectral aerial mapping services. 

SpecTIR will provide National Grid advanced remote sensing data to support their environmental 

mapping, structural characterization, and for other potential uses.   

Aaron Cumashot, SpecTIR’s Director of Operations stated, “The award from National Grid marks an 

important step in SpecTIR’s continued expansion of its airborne surveying services nationally. We are 

excited to support National Grid and we look forward to bringing our unique spectral technology to the 

Northeast and to the U.S. energy sector.”   

SpecTIR LLC is a global remote sensing, hyperspectral analysis, and geospatial solutions company, serving 

domestic and foreign mining, oil/gas, defense, agricultural, and environmental industries.  The company 

is headquartered in Reno, NV with a government solutions division in Virginia.   

If you would like more information, please contact Linda Milks at 775-329-6660 or email at 

lmilks@spectir.com. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


